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Comments: The Heber Wild Horses have been in AZ for generations. Long before todays Americans were here,
long before cattle were here. The herd should not be reduced to numbers too low for genetic viability. Please do
not round up this herd that is protected under the the Wild Free Roaming Horses and Burros Act. Arizonans have
spoken and the majority want our horses to remain free.



